
Georgina Town Council Dec. 3 

2025 budget  

Council approved the 2025 budget, which includes a 2.99 per cent increase for operating 

expenditures and a 2 per cent increase for an infrastructure levy for a total tax levy increase of 

4.99 per cent. The annual infrastructure levy for capital reserves is necessary to ensure the 

Town can continue to invest in the capital infrastructure that residents rely upon. The increase 

translates into an estimated property tax increase of $135 for an average home with an 

assessed value of $452,000. 

Highlights of the budget include funding for High Street streetscape and infrastructure, Lake 

Drive improvements, Old Shiloh bridge, the south Keswick Fire Station and York Region EMS, 

as well as funding for the High Castle playground replacement, Terry Fox park, upgrades to the 

Sutton Cenotaph and Pefferlaw Memorial, and a new cultural event to highlight the multicultural 

diversity in Georgina. 

Additional Council information  

Comprehensive minutes of Georgina Town Council meetings, which detail the full list of Council 

decisions, are available under Agendas and Minutes on the Town website once they have been 

ratified by Council.  
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